
      

      
 
Kia ora e te whānau 

As we reach the end of Term 1, we want to share just a few quick reminders and take a moment to say 
a big thank you to our wonderful Tawhai School community! 

Reminders: 

● Last day of Term 1 is Friday 11 April  – school will finish at the usual time. 
● Term 2 begins on Monday 28 April. 

 
Staffing Updates 

● We are sad to be saying goodbye to the wonderful Renee Saul. Over the years, Renee has been 
an important part of our team, working across a range of roles including cleaner, teacher aide, 
and sports coordinator. Renee now has an exciting opportunity to continue growing her skills as a 
TA, having secured a new position at Kimi Ora School next term. Renee, thank you for everything 
you have brought to our kura, you will be missed. We wish you all the very best for your next 
chapter. 

● While we farewell Renee, we’re excited to welcome Alana Mills. Alana has already been working 
with us part time as a teacher aide and will be continuing in this role in Term 2. 

● New Sports Coordinator – Aimee Ah Wong 
We're also pleased to share that Aimee Ah Wong will be taking over as Sports Coordinator from 
Term 2. Aimee brings great enthusiasm to the role and we’re excited to see her continue to build 
on the great work that’s already been done. 

● An Update on Rosa 
 Many of you have asked after our dear Rosa. Rosa has made the decision to resign from her 
role at Tawhai School. While we will certainly miss her presence in the day to day life of our kura, 
we’re happy to share that she is still keen to stay connected and contribute through voluntary 
work. We will take time next term to find a meaningful way to acknowledge her contributions and 
give her a proper farewell when the time is right. 



 

Gate combo is coming up this Friday 11 April. Orders are now available via the Kindo app - 
https://shop.kindo.co.nz/app/login 

A packet of chips, small boxed fruit drink, and a small chocolate for $3.50. 

They will be delivered to your child's class before 3pm. 

Kindo will close off at 1pm on Friday. 

Also just a reminder that we have the school hoodies open for order through Kindo as well (there will only 
be one order this year) 

Ngā mihi, 

PTSG Committee 

 

 

● Monday 28 April - Term 2 begins 
● Wednesday 7 May - Cross Country 
● Friday 23 May - PTSG sausage sizzle 
● Friday 30 May - Teacher Only Day 
● Tuesday 27 May - School Board Hui 
● Monday 2 June - King’s Birthday (Public Holiday) 
● Thursday 19 June - Matariki Celebrations 
● Friday 20 June - Matariki (Public Holiday) 

 

Thank You! Thank you for your ongoing support, encouragement, and partnership throughout the term. 
Whether it's getting your tamariki to school, attending events, or simply staying in touch, we truly 
appreciate everything you do. Your involvement makes a real difference. 

Wishing you and your whānau a safe, restful, and happy break. We’re looking forward to another great 
term ahead! 

Ngā mihi nui, 
The Tawhai School Team 
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